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Merry Christmas from LCAR!

Merry Christmas from the animals and volunteers at Linn County 
Animal Rescue. We’re looking forward to the coming New Year and 
have several projects and initiatives in the works!


This year’s Christmas horse is Roman. 
Weighing in at 1800 lbs, this hulking and 
handsome black Percheron gelding is a 
favorite of everyone who comes to our 
“Healing Hearts with Horses” program. 
Having been with us for several years, Roman 

has learned to trust people and it really resonates with those that 
spend time with him. He enjoys pets, kind words, carrots and is one 
of LCAR’s true success stories.


Call us at 541-258-3422 and leave a message if you would like to help 
horses like Roman and get additional information on the programs 
we offer.

Exciting times at LCAR!


• We’ve been very busy  
with Points for Profit and 
BottleDrop thanks to 
everyone who’s been 
participating.


• Our dedicated volunteers 
have been hard at work on 
various projects including 
moving hay, putting up 
corral panels and updating 
the old barn.


• Additional ongoing projects 
include building a drain-
field between the two barns, 
fence repair and finishing 
the roof on the outside dog 
area to name a few.


• If you can help with any of 
the project needs, please let 
us know. All efforts are 
deeply appreciated.


Another Way to Donate


If you’re interested in another way 
to donate to LCAR, please 
consider drawing up a pet trust 
when planning your estate. For 
more info visit -


https://www.aspca.org/pet-care/

pet-planning/pet-trust-primer 

This year’s Christmas horse, Roman.
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A New Home for Ziggy

One of our rescue dogs was recently adopted and is on the road 
to recovery in a wonderful 
new home. Isabel Fagoaga, a 
valued LCAR volunteer, 
adopted Ziggy while he was 
dealing with some significant 
vision issues and is happy to 
report that he’s doing much 
better. 


Not only has his health 
improved, but Isabel and 
Ziggy have developed a 
special bond that benefits 
both in immeasurable ways. 
“I’m so grateful for him 
every single day, all day.” says Isabel. “I just hope I can bring him 
at least some of the happiness he brings me.”

LCAR’s Hospice Dogs

As many of you already know, LCAR has expanded our services to 
include hospice dogs from Linn County Animal Control. Sadly, the dogs 

we take in are the throwaways 
that get left behind in our fast 
moving, often neglectful 
society. Despite this, they are 
incredibly loving and it is an 
uplifting experience just to be 
around them. 


It is our hope that each one of 
these dogs finds LCAR a warm 
and loving home where they 
can live out the remainder of 
their lives in peace, with the 
dignity they so rightly deserve. 


In this giving season, please don’t forget these wonderful dogs and all 
the neglected creatures that deserve our compassion. Please call 
541-258-3422 or visit our website to find out more about how you can 
help.

We recently acquired an 
abandoned sheep! She is a 
cutie and loves attention.


Season of Giving


This is the season for giving year 
end donations to non-profits. 
Remember, LCAR is a 501c3 and 
gives tax receipts for any 
donation.


Wish List: Grain, Hay, Bedding 
Equipment, Fencing Materials, 
Lumber, Tin, Supplies, and 
Financial Donations


Donations can be made through 
our website, Network for Good, or 
mailed to LCAR, PO Box 2669, 
Lebanon OR 97355. We also 
accept items in-kind (lumber, 
grain, hay, fencing, grass seed, 
tin, farm equipment, and items we 
can sell at flea markets or garage 
sales).
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